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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - June 17 - 21

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Div. 1, 2, 4, 6, 7 South Arm Pool Field Trip

Tuesday Spirit Day: “I Can’t Believe You Wore That!” Day

Staff Appreciation Lunch (Thank you to the PAC!)

Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club at Lunch

PAC Hot Lunch

Band Concert (Div. 1, 2, 3) @1:30pm

Gr. 7 Snack Sale (2:45pm)

Thursday

Friday  Recognition Assembly @10:30

June 21 - Recognition Assembly @10:30 June 24 - Beach Day - Spanish Banks Beach

June 26 - Div. 3, 5, 8, 9, 10, 11 South Arm Pool Field Trip June 26 - Gr. 7 Student Trip to Victoria

June 27 - Grade 7 Farewell @10:30 June 27 - Last Day of School; Term 3 Reports Published

Summer Active Pass
The $29 Summer Active Pass is available through this link. This low cost, 
unlimited pass is for 5 to 18 year olds to participate in select drop-in 
activities.

Fire and Flower Empowerment Camp
This camp is for girls and non-binary youth aged 10-12 during the week of 
August 19-23 at Terra Nova Rural Park. Here is the link for more 
information.

Grade 7 Snack Sale
There will be a snack sale on Wednesday, June 19 at 2:45pm by Ms. Beairsto’s door to benefit 
Grade 7 end of year activities. Grade 7s will be selling popcorn and very limited amount of candy that 
was donated by the PAC.

https://bcsd38.sharepoint.com/sites/SchoolServices/SiteAssets/SitePages/Fire-%26-Flower-Empowerment-Camp/1288493992-Fire---Flower-Empowerment-Camp.jpg
http://www.richmond.ca/SummerPass


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, September 11, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting 
will be in person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC 
and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

A Special Thank You
We would like to give a special thank you to Kim Fraser (PAC Vice-Chair) 
and Shannon Campbell (PAC Chair), who are moving on from the PAC 
executive after many years of service to Maple Lane. We greatly appreciate 
all of your contributions over the years. We will miss your leadership and 
unwavering support for our school.

Thank you to the Maple Lane PAC!
The Maple Lane PAC has had a very active and successful 
year organizing fundraisers and community events. They have 
provided funds for a variety of items, including a new volleyball 
net, buses for school-wide field trips, contributions towards the 
Grade 7 Farewell, classroom funds for special projects and the 
school yearbook. We thank the PAC for the funds they have 
raised to support Maple Lane, but more importantly, we thank 
them for the community building events they have organized. 
These have included the Winter Wonderland Family Skate, two 
movie nights and the highly successful Spring Fling Carnival. 
All parents at Maple Lane are members of the PAC. We hope 
to see many of you at our first PAC meeting of 2024/25 on 
September 11 at 6:00pm in the Library.

2024/25 PAC Executives

Co-Chairs:
Kate Procter and Aysha 
Revell

Treasurer:
Michael Boetzkes

Secretary:
Cherry Ho
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